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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Unfortunately, we have had another year of disruption due to the Covid 19 pandemic 
and therefore we will not be able to offer year 6 some of the end of year treats and 
events we normally have in the past. However, we would like the children to have 
something to remember their time at Marshland. 
 
Previously the year 6 pupils have purchased a Leaver’s Hoodie as a keepsake for 
their time at our school. These hoodies were very popular, and it helped the children to 
bond as a year group. 
 
This year, as the children in year 6 have missed out on the end of year treats and 
activities, the school has decided to purchase a leavers hoodie for each pupil and 
parents will not be asked to contribute to the cost. 
 
For the children to receive the hoodies by the end of the school year, we need to order 
them promptly. To help us with the order, please could you select your child’s size 
from the list below and we would be grateful if you could email the size you require to 
the admin email address which is ml-admin@vennacademy.org. This will also give us 
permission to use your child’s name.  Please email us no later than Monday 7th June 
at 1.30pm.  The order will be placed on Tuesday. 
 
We will only be able to order a hoodie for your child if we have received a size 
order by Monday 7th June 

 
Size Measurements 

Aged 9 – 10 30 – 32inch chest 

Aged 11 – 13 32 – 34inch chest 

Adult XSmall 36inch chest 

Adult Small 38inch chest 

Adult Medium 40inch chest 

Adult large 42 – 44inch chest 

 
Thank you for your continued support 

 
 
 
Mrs S Hall 
Executive Head Teacher 
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